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Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
Industrial Action: Tuesday 2nd May 
 
There are no planned changes to our previously published plans for Tuesday 2nd May.  In brief 
students in Years 7, 11, 12 and 13 are expected to attend school.  It is vitally important that 
students in Years 11 and 13 attend the sessions that are taking place in the run up to their 
examinations, and that Year 11 students remember that their PE GCSE Practical Exam is taking 
place on Tuesday. 
 
Equipment – A plea!  
 
Please can students ensure that they come to school with the correct equipment.  This should be: 
2 blue/black pens 
1 pencil 
A ruler 
An eraser 
A yellow highlighter pen 

A red pen 
A packet of pencils 
A glue stick 
A blue or black whiteboard pen 
A scientific calculator

 
Thank you for your support with this –  
 
And another plea – Drop off and Pick Up  
 
We are becoming increasingly worried about the number of parents/carers who are using Garden 
Lane or the staff/visitor car-park as a drop off and pick up for their child.  Parents/carers should not 
be using this entrance to school, unless their child has a disability.  The congestion currently 
arising is putting students at risk – please, can we put safety first and use the correct car park at 
the front of school. 
 
Celebrating the King’s Coronation 
 
On Friday 5th May, Team Sherburn will be marking this historic occasion by ditching our school 
uniform and wearing red, white and blue; crowns are of course optional!  Follow us on Twitter to 
see how else we mark this historic occasion!   
 
And finally… 
 
Congratulations to Molly who attended a 'Get into law' event in London as a prize for participating 
so well in the virtual work experience day offered by Young Professionals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Congratulations also goes to Georgina and Tara who have both won places on the North 
Yorkshire Police Fire and Crime Commission Youth Group; where they will discuss the issues 
affecting young people in North Yorkshire.   
 
It is fantastic to see our students engaged in life beyond school and we take great pride in their 
success!  
 
And, for any students (parents and carers!) inspired to get involved in something – why not take 
part in the Great Selby Bike Ride – see details attached. 
 
As always thank you for your ongoing support, and I hope you have a lovely Bank Holiday 
weekend, 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


